
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

Meeting held April 6th 2013 at 10:37 

Present: J Kitchen, T Kitchen, R Gutteridge, J(ason) Collington, F Vale, R Bristow, 

J(ohn) Collington, R Lloyd, B Leese 

Apologies: W Clayton, K Clayton, W Cox 

Site Representatives Rent Collector - R Gutteridge, Site Manager - R Lloyd 

From last meeting: 

1. Vacant plots; there are currently four people on the waiting list and two plots will 

be available as soon as they are cleared. 

2. The toilet tank is to be emptied soon. 

3. There is now a skip on site for non-metallic, non-burnable, non-compostable waste 

ONLY. 

4. Rendering; Bill has a quote for £250 to complete the rendering of the shop. This 

will be taken to the next association meeting on Monday. 

5. Bill is still looking into obtaining a metal container but the only one available 

immediately is 10’x10’. 

6. Rats; Jason has talked to pest controller Graham and it has been agreed to lay bait 

stations around the site. Jason is licensed to manage these and the association will 

be asked to buy the poison.

This meeting 

 

1. Ron thanked Kim for taking the minutes at other meetings. 

2. Lock; A new lock has been made and seems to be working OK with the old keys. 

3. Break Ins; There has been another break in from behind the new rehabilitation 

centre and then through the school grounds. Barbara Leese will draft a letter to be 

sent to Chair of Governors and cc’d to the Head expressing our concern for the 

safety of their pupils. 

4. Disabled Plot; New tenant from the Stan Ball centre. 

 

Meeting closed at 11: 03 

 

Next meeting May 11th at 10:30 in the poly tunnel – all welcome. 

 

Visit www.grenfellroadallotments.org.uk 


